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Re: Official Information Act Request 1998 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request received as transferred to us from the Ministry 
of Health on 18 August 2020 in which you specifically requested the following: 
 
The number of prefabricated buildings currently in use at hospitals (Southern DHB)? 
 
There is one transportable building on one of our hospital sites. This is owned by the Dunedin 
Hospital Early Childhood Centre and is located next to the leased crèche in Wakari. It is not 
used by the Southern DHB. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision by the Ombudsman.  The 
Ombudsman's Office can be contacted on 0800 802 602 or on-line at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
p.p. Lisa Gestro 
 
Chris Fleming 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

Southern District Health Board  
Dunedin Hospital 

201 Great King Street 
Private Bag 1921  

DUNEDIN 9054  
 

Chief Executive Officer 
Phone 03-476 9456 Fax 03-476 9450 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



